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THE FOURTH SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF GREATER SUDBURY

Council Chamber Wednesday, March 5, 2008
Tom Davies Square Commencement: 7:26 p.m.

Chair HIS WORSHIP MAYOR JOHN RODRIGUEZ, CHAIR

Present Councillors Cimino; Barbeau; Berthiaume; Dutrisac; Dupuis; Rivest;
Thompson; Callaghan; Gasparini

City Officials M. Mieto, Chief Administrative Officer; C. Matheson, General
Manager of Community Development; A. Potvin, Acting General
Manager of Growth & Development; G. Clausen, General Manager
of Infrastructure Services; J. Nicholls, Acting Chief of Emergency
Services; D. Dumontelle, Acting Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer;
R. Sauve, Director of Transit Services; I. Wood, Special Advisor to
the Mayor; G. Lamothe, Manager of Communications & French
Language Services; C. Hallsworth, Deputy City Clerk; P. Pelletier,
Mail Clerk; F. Bortolussi, Council Secretary  

News Media Sudbury Star; Persona 10 News

Purpose of Meeting Mayor Rodriguez addressed Council advising the purpose of the
meeting was to pass a by-law authorizing the acceptance of one-
time funding from the Province of Ontario under the 2007 Fall
Economic Statement to improve and expand public transit.

Declarations of
Pecuniary Interest

None declared.

BY-LAWS

THE FOLLOWING BY-LAW APPEARED FOR THREE READINGS:

2008-55 3 A BY-LAW OF THE CITY OF GREATER SUDBURY TO AUTHORIZE
RECEIPT OF FUNDING FROM HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN IN RIGHT OF
THE PROVINCE OF ONTARIO, REPRESENTED BY THE MINISTRY OF
TRANSPORTATION WITH RESPECT TO FUNDING UNDER THE
ONTARIO ECONOMIC OUTLOOK AND FISCAL REVIEW (FALL
ECONOMIC STATEMENT)

Report dated 2008-03-03 was received from the General Manager of
Growth & Development regarding 2007 Ontario Economic Outlook and
Fiscal Review.

Three Readings 2008-86 Dupuis-Barbeau:  THAT By-law 2008-55 be read three
times and passed.

CARRIED
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Adjournment 2008-87 Barbeau-Dupuis:  THAT this meeting does now adjourn.
Time: 7:30 p.m.

CARRIED

                                                                                                                                          
Mayor John Rodriguez, Chair Caroline Hallsworth, Deputy City Clerk
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